Photographers Please note

· The use of mobile phones for photography purposes is banned.

· All those wishing to take photographs or videos of competitors must sign the register and receive a photographers pass and display this visibly at all times.

· Permission should always be sought from all minors and their parent or guardian, please remember that everyone has the right to withhold permission.

· The use of flashes while fencing is taking place is prohibited

